
 

 
   

 

           Monday 18th May 2020 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

You may have heard the announcement that schools will begin to reopen to children in Nursery, Reception, 

Year 1 and Year 6 from the week of June 1st. 

 

We are really looking forward to seeing the children again and supporting them to continue their learning. As I 

explained in my newsletter we will take all recommended precautions to make school as safe and enjoyable 

as possible and I would really recommend that you do send your child to school. 

 

We will be sending out further information to these year groups as soon as we can. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Ms Stennett 

 


